
Christopher Vaccaro - NOAA Federal


From: Christopher Vaccaro - NOAA Federal


Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2019 5:01 PM


To: Maureen O'Leary - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: New Tweet... w/ NHC products from last Thursday/Friday


I'll chat with Althea, this one may have snuck by...


On Thu, Sep 5, 2019 at 4:40 PM Maureen O'Leary - NOAA Federal <maureen.oleary@noaa.gov> wrote:


Jeoff from the Daily Mail just called me about this.  He was given my number by NOAA COMMs HQ


x6090.


I suggested he call Julie Roberts at x6090.


He will probably call NHC as he is looking for clarification on NHC maps.


--

Maureen O'Leary

Deputy Director of Public Affairs

NOAA's National Weather Service

301-427-9000

Maureen.Oleary@noaa.gov


On Thu, Sep 5, 2019 at 4:24 PM Christopher Vaccaro - NOAA Federal <christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov>


wrote:


https://twitter.com/realDonaldTrump/status/1169705282123046913

--

Chris Vaccaro


Senior Media Relations Specialist

NOAA Communications

C:  / O: 202-482-3978
(b)(6)
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